
New York, 12 January 2011 - Statement attributable to the Spokesperson 
for the Secretary-General on Lebanon 

The Secretary-General is monitoring closely developments in Lebanon, where the situation is 
fast evolving. He emphasizes the importance that calm be preserved. The Secretary-General 
further calls for continuing dialogue among all parties and respect for the Constitution and the 
laws of Lebanon. He reiterates his full support for the independent work of the Special Tribunal 
for Lebanon. 

 


